From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 25, 2017 12:05:46 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:46 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Matthew Ingram

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not support these increases. Ontario Hydro is already some of the most expensive in the country
due to poor management. Ontario rate payers and tax payers should not be responsible for irresponsible
management of a service.

People are still struggling to pay Ontario Hydro rates and feed their
families. People reduce energy use and Hydro penalizes them by increasing
rates.

Stop this price gouging against Ontario residents.

-- Attachment --
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